
NOTICE OF MOTION PUT FORWARD BY COUNCILLOR JUSTINE EVANS ON 

BEHALF OF THE CONSERVATIVE GROUP FOR CONSIDERATION BY FULL 

COUNCIL. 

 

 

1) That DCC carry out a full business case feasibility study to reinstate Rhyl 

Promenade Kiosk buildings similar to the kiosks that have recently closed and are now 

due for demolition in order to facilitate the Central Rhyl Flood defence scheme. 

 

2)That DCC carry out a procurement exercise at the appropriate time, which would be 

open and would Include the Public Sector and Private sector interested parties, with a 

view to securing new Kiosk tenants who will provide a similar Tourism and local 

amenity  offer that has previously prevailed on Central Rhyl promenade over past 

generations. 

 

3) That DCC explore funding opportunities to facilitate the rebuild of like for like kiosks 

or similar within reason at the existing sites. 

 

NB -  

This motion has been generated following the Public outcry in Rhyl and surrounding 

areas further to social media reports that the Rhyl Central Promenade Kiosks have 

closed without any clear direction on what will replace them on conclusion of the 

Central Rhyl Flood Defence Scheme. 


